






29th April 2022


Dear Parents and Carers,


Young Writers Competition 


A huge well done to all our pupils who have had their piece of creative writing published in the 
young writers anthology.  These pieces of work demonstrate a talent for writing and were awarded 
in assembly today.  

We also have a large number of pieces of work from children that have been chosen to be 

published in the next edition.  Parents and carers please sign the letter that has been sent out as if 
we do not receive permission that the work of your child cannot be published.


Eid 


The holy month of Ramadan is nearing an end and the festival of Eid is soon to 

begin.  Muslims all around the world will be celebrating Eid ul Fitr with fervour and 
enthusiasm.  In the tradition of sending greetings and blessings we wish all our 

children, families and staff a Happy Eid Mubarak.  May the festival of breaking the 
fast put all the magic of love, happiness and peace together and may Allah’s 

blessings be with you today, tomorrow and always.


Just to remind our families that we are closed on Tuesday and return to school on Wednesday 4th 
of May.


British Values 


Mrs Seabright has been leading assemblies all about British Values as part of our whole school 
curriculum.  We have been discussing personal values, school values and how a country can have 
values too.


We have been identifying what we learn in school and how they fall underneath the 5 British Val-
ues listed below:



• democracy

• the rule of law

• individual liberty 

• mutual respect 

• tolerance of those of different faiths and beliefs 


To see examples of this please visit:


http://www.alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk/?page_id=233


Families welcomed back into school 


As restrictions are finally lifting we are delighted to announce that larger parental events in school 
will be back up and running.  We will be inviting parents and carers back into the classrooms so 
that children can share their super learning.

We will be in contact soon with details about our first ‘Come and Read with me’ 

session.


http://www.alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk/?page_id=233


The revised COVID risk assessment (in light of the easing of restrictions) is available on our 

website.


http://www.alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk


SEND Review 


Parents and carers have your say on the Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) and 
alternative provision (AP) system in England.


Please visit this page as there are translated resources including Arabic, Polish and Urdu to help 
you understand the proposals.


https://sendreview.campaign.gov.uk

Spelling Shed Winners


Top Spellers this week 




Well done!


TT Rockstars  - CELEBRATIONS!


Class Name Points 

Class 4 Gentry Kodama 3,984

Class 6 Samson Omos 1,577,084

Class 8 Aaron Omos 36,948

Class 10 Blue Hatsu 2,050,201

Class 11 Asim Hussain 17,513,350

Class 12 A1K1 2,482,420

Award Name/Class 

Most active class Class 6 

Most accurate class Class 10 

Most improved speed Saniya Zahra Class 6 

Most active player Zorez Khan Cuevas Class 1 

http://www.alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk
https://sendreview.campaign.gov.uk


ATTENDANCE


We will be awarding children with 100% attendance from last term in assemblies in the next two 
weeks.

If your child receives a certificate today (in years 3 and 4) they will be allowed to wear non uniform 
on Friday 6th May next week.

If your child receives a certificate today (in years 5 and 6) they will be allowed to wear non uniform 
on Friday 13th May the week after.


We have had an improvement in attendance of children this week and will continue to inform chil-
dren and their families.


Word Aware 


This week’s word is ‘determined’. Please encourage your child to use this word when 
out and about and complete the activities, which Miss Varley will share on Class Dojo.


REMINDER - we are closed on Tuesday and return to school on Wednesday 4th of May.


